










This will create additional noise in what was a very peaceful beautiful valley.  
Currently with lots of trees, this will spoil the character of a beautiful conservation 
area. 

 

River nearby – there are 2 rivers running alongside this woodland, one directly 
behind and when it rains the levels raise very quickly and flooding occurs if debris 
is not cleared further downstream. 

 

Traffic – If planning is granted, this will generate more traffic, this road cannot take 
more traffic or any parking on the lane. 

 

Ruin – This ruin is an old pigsty and not a cottage. 

 

Road Condition – The road is in a very poor  

 

Ownership of the road and grass verge - The owners of Rose Villa do not own this 
road, nor the grass verge.  

 

Footpath - It has a registered footpath down the lane and many walkers use it.  It is 
a highway maintained by public monies for the footpath only.  There is nothing that 
ties owners of the properties to maintain the lane.  We have maintained the lane 
for 28 years with no financial support from any of the dwellings using the land, we 
have full evidence of this. 

 

If planning was granted it would have an overbearing impact on the surrounding 
lane and beautiful peaceful walk which would be spoilt forever. 

 

Ancient Woodland -   Loss of trees forever.  Houses bats. 

 

Access to Main Road – The entrance to the main road is on top of a brow and with 
more traffic approaching the B Road, would give great concerns to access and 
eggress. 

 

Ticiwch yma os ydych chi’n cyflwyno deunydd ychwanegol i 
gefnogi eich sylw. 

Tick here if you are submitting additional material to support your 
representation. 
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